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LOCAL RADIO CLUB OFFERS WINTER LICENSE CLASS 
 

Fredericksburg, Virginia, December 15, 2015 – If you’ve ever wanted to learn about 

amateur radio and earn your license, your time has come.  The Rappahannock Valley 

Amateur Radio Club will offer its Winter Technician Class at the Red Cross Facility, 

4836 South Point Parkway, near I-95 Exit 126 in the Massaponax area. 

 

The course will begin Thursday, January 15, 2015 and will run for nine weeks.  Classes 

will be each Thursday from 7:00pm to 9:00pm.  The final session will be a test for the 

Federal Communications Commission Amateur Technician Class License. 

 

The course is free and the American Radio Relay League Ham Radio License Manual, 

the text for the course, will be available to students at cost.  Students who pre-register, 

will find their manual waiting for them at the first class. 

 

To register or inquire about the course, send an e-mail to w4shs@arrl.net. 
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The lead instructor will be Dr. Jack Cavanagh, KB4XF, assisted by other licensed 

members of the RVARC. 

 

The Rappahannock Valley Amateur Radio Club is a service club affiliated with the 

American Radio Relay League, the national association for amateur radio in the United 

States. For more than 100 years, ARRL has been advancing the art and science of radio.  

Today, with more than 160,000 members, ARRL is the largest organization of radio 

amateurs in the world.  The RVARC promotes amateur radio and supports many 

community events in the Fredericksburg area each year. 
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